
                    CITY OF CHIPLEY 

MEMO 
 

 

To:       City Council 
 

From:   Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

Date: March 8, 2024 

 

Re: Request for Qualifications No. 2024-03 for Engineering Services for a Florida 

Department of Commerce Community Planning Technical Assistance Grant 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

SUMMARY: 

 

The City advertised for engineering services for the City of Chipley Downtown Redevelopment 

Master Plan through a Department of Commerce grant through the State of Florida. Two firms 

submitted an RFQ for this project. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

Recommendation is that the City Council award RFQ No. 2024-03 to Fisher Arnold and staff will 

negotiate per CCNA for fair and reasonable compensation, based on scoring of the Selection 

Committee. 

 
 


